
Livestock and Insect Haulers

Effective immediately through June 18, 2018, the existing waiver from the ELD requirements 
for all transporters of agricultural commodities, including livestock, will remain in effect.

Livestock (as defined in 49 CFR 395.2) and insect haulers are not required to comply with 
the ELD rule for the duration of the FY 2018 appropriations bill (September 30, 2018), and 
any subsequent continuing resolutions.

Further guidance will be provided as we near the June 18, 2018 expiration for the existing 
waiver, and upon the publication of any new continuing resolutions or appropriations.

Current guidance for enforcing the ELD rule should continue to be followed.  If you have any 
questions, please contact agricultural@dot.gov.
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